
 



Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

Important change in EXIT route from Monday 21st September 2020 

 

You will see from the diagram that the two sets of arrows represent the ENTRY flow (RED ARROW) and the EXIT flow (YELLOW ARROW) for parents and 

children to and from the school.  

As from Monday 21st September, to ease congestion and help maintain as much social distancing as possible in an area already ‘tight for space’, the 

directional flow of adults and children leaving the school will be changed slightly and the EXIT route will be via the gateway adjacent to the school’s Main 

Gates, as opposed to the gate currently being used as an exit by all of the school, as well as an entry point for Reception children and their parents.  

This option will be trialled before becoming permanent, as it requires three vital elements to be most importantly safe and then successful. 

Firstly – PARENTS MUST NOT PARK ON THE DOUBLE YELLOW LINES DIRECTLY OUTSIDE THE SCHOOL GATES. 

Secondly – PARENTS ACCESSING THE SMALL OUTSIDE CAR PARK MUST ENTER AND EXIT WITH EXTREME CARE. 

Thirdly – PARENTS AND CHILDREN MUST NOT CONGREGATE AND WAIT ON THE CORNER OF THE ENTRY DRIVE DIRECTLY OPPOSITE THE FIRE STATION.        

We cannot stress how important it is that all three of these elements MUST BE FOLLOWED for the school to be confident that this exit route is SAFE for 

everyone to use. Your co-operation is crucial to the success of this strategy.  

Please note that this change only relates to the Front of School. Both entry and exit to the school, via the ‘back-gates’, will remain the same.  

As always – thank you for your continued support. 

   

 


